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AUDITORIUM

Because of the numerous requests for the use of our university 
Auditorium, it is necessary for all who desire to use it to clear 
through som central agency. Dean Elizabeth Shelburne is supposed to 
schedule all Auditorium meetings. To avoid complications, all 
faculty members and students who desire to us-e the Auditorium are 
requested° to consult her. 

TO REMIND YOU 

M.E. Sadler, president 
Texas Christian University 

A memorial service for the Ex-students of T.c.u. who have lost 
their lives in the war will be held in the University Christian church 
at 5:00 o'clock, Friday afternoon, November 5. your attendance will 
be a fitting tribute to these, our comrades.

The Winter Convocation will be held in the University Auditorium, 
Friday, 8:00 P.M. November 5. There will be a regular academic 
procession and seats are being reserved for the Faculty. colonel ora 
J, Cohee will give the address on the subject "The Basis for Lasting 
Peace". The University will confer upon him the LL.D. degree. All 
members of the faculty and student body are requested to be present, 

A SINCERE "THANK YOU11 

To heads of departments,, counselors and all other faculty members 
who assisted in the registration of studentsfor the Winter Trimester 
we wish to express sincere thanks~ Also, it was gratifying to note 
the ready response ,in promt grade reports. 

YOU MAY BE INTERESTED 
-

For the day _classes of the Winter Trimester, beginning November 1,
the registration totals to date 929. 

For the Evening college :392 registrations have passed through the 
Registrar's Office. 

SAME OLD STORY 

This is not a very attractive heading but it is very important 
that every teacher heed the following suggestion. A student is not 
completely registered until his account is cleared at the Business 
Office. when tb is has been done the "Admi t to Class" cards are deli verec 
to the student. 

HOLIDAYS 

So soon? No, just an announcement that there will be no holidays 
at Thanksgiving, but the Christmas holidays will begin at 1 P.M.
December 23rd (Thursday) and will end at 8 A.M. January 3rd (Monday), 

emember also the mid-semester exams will close on the 23rd of December



The President is hopeful of having a better than usual repres­
intation of-faculty members in the processional for the special 
convocation,Friday evening, Nov. 5. Academic regalia should be 
wornif possible. However, do not let this prevent you from taking 
part in the ceremony. The important thing is a large number of 
-1,aoulty members in the procession. The faculty has few opportunities 
to represent the school in public, as a unit, and it is rather 
discouraging and, at times, embarrassing to the Administration when 
the response is poor. Please meet promptly at 7:40 in the Ampitheatre. 
seats will be reserved, and there w i11 be no recessional. 

J. L. Whitman 
. Marshall 



EXCUSED ABSENCES 
NAME 

Names redacted 

FOOTE.ALL ABSENCES 

CLASS
Biol. llb 
All courses 

DAY 
11/2
11/1,2 

REASON
Speaker at convention 

NO train accommodation 
available from chicagc 

The following men made the football trip to Baton Rouge, La., 
leaving Fort Worth Friday, October 29, 1943, at 7: 50 p .M. 

Gardner, Harry 
Bond, Kendall 
James, Royal 
Lawrence, quentin 
Teixeira, .Arthur 
Bolen, Joe 
Lucas, James 
Fraley, C. J. 

Garren, Dub 
Cox, Jim 
Marshall, Bill 
McGehee, James 
Hale, Billy 
Lease, Owen 
Thomas, N.B. 
Cox, Cecil Jack 

Morrill, Norman 
Harrison, Walter 
Anderson, Shirley 
Smith, Dick 
Roberts, Graham 
Flow ere, Clyde 
Gaffney, Bill 


